
 

February 13, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Pete Brungardt, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Brungardt: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 301 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 301 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 301 would change the terms of members appointed to the State Board of Technical 

Professions. The following members whose terms begin July 1, 2012 would serve as follows: 

 

1. One member licensed as both an engineer and a land surveyor would serve a term of five 

years; 

 

2. One member from the general public would serve a term of five years; 

 

3. One member licensed as a geologist would serve a term of three years; and, 

 

4. One member licensed as a land surveyor would serve a term of six years. 

 

 The terms of members listed in the bill would all expire on June 30 in the last year of the 

member’s term, and no member could serve more than three consecutive terms. 

 

 The Board of Technical Professions indicates that passage of the bill would have no fiscal 

effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Jean Boline, Technical Professions 


